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Threat to Religious Education in Australia - Have your Say
Date: Monday, 6 February 2023 6:07:52 AM

Greetings,
Hope all 1s well.

This 1s email 1s express our concerns of the recent ARLC consultation paper on the removal of religious exemptions from the
sex discrimination act.

We are concerned as our kids go to Christian faith based schools and their teachers connection to Jesus in their lives 1s
important as it showcases our personal beliefs and values. It’s also important as our kids learn from our teachers ongoing
relationship with God.

I can see the ARLC proposed consultant paper applicable to public schools however with faith based schools there must be
exemptions. Please reconsider this paper proposal as parents and schools still have a right of their opinion which i1s a gift for all
Australians.

Thank you for your time.

Warmest Regards
Jason Man

RELIGIOUS EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTIONS AND

ANTI-DISCRIMINATION LAWS

Submissions invited

The Australian Law Reform Commission seeks stakeholder submissions on
proposals to change the way Commonwealth anti-discrimination law applies to
religious schools and other educational institutions.

www.alrc.gov.au/publication/adl-cp-2023/

Ag ¥
v Y
Cy. " |

il

“ Australisn Law Reform Commission

Sent from my iPhone





